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From: AADV FacultyAffairs
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 09:37 AM
To: newfaculty@list.arizona.edu
Subject: Welcome to New Faculty from The University of Arizona President Robert C. Robbins

https://youtu.be/I3Lt4CLm59k
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Watch Video
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Dear New Faculty, 

In this welcome message to all new University of Arizona faculty, President Robert 
C. Robbins welcomes new members to the Wildcat family. He himself joined the 
university four years ago and shares his enjoyment of the incredible people and 
amazing traditions that make the University of Arizona a place to wonder.

President Robbins also acknowledges the University core values: integrity, 
compassion, exploration, adaptation, inclusion and determination. 

We do more when we work across backgrounds, skills and perspectives. That's how 
we've become long-term partners with NASA, leaders in both the arts and 
sciences, and able to prepare students to succeed in a world where most of the 
jobs today's kindergartners will have don't ever exist yet. We know how to converge. 

Stay safe and Bear Down, 

Office of the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs 




